
 
ISSUED:  September 21, 2023 

 
 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

 

OF OREGON 

 

UE 416 
 

In the Matter of 
 
PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 

COMPANY, 
 

Request for a General Rate Revision; and 
2024 Annual Power Cost Update. 

  
 

NOTICE OF  

CANCELLATION  
OF HEARING 

 

 
Notice is given that the Public Utility Commission of Oregon has cancelled the hearing 

scheduled for September 26-27, 2023 in these proceeding.   

 

Dated this 21st day of September, 2023 at Salem, Oregon. 
 

 
Megan W. Decker 

_____________________ 
Chair 

Letha Tawney 

______________________ 
Commissioner 

Mark R. Thompson 

______________________ 
Commissioner 

 

 


	BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION
	OF OREGON

